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UPCOMING PROGRAMS: 
 
June 24 – Changeover, Jack & Shari Roberts’ house, 1 Cranberry Pines Road, Scarborough 
July 1 –Catherine & Anamaria’s trip to Bulgaria 
July 8 – Lobsterbake! 
 
ASSIGNMENTS 

June 24 July 1  July 8 
Invocation Danois  Daviero Dobson 
Raffle Gift Schmidt Russell  Sturtevant 
Conductor Sturtevant Swift-Kayatta Talty 
 
John LoBosco won a gift certificate to Easy Day donated by Doug Schauf. John recently learned in 
the course of entertaining the Bulgarian visitors there that to Navy Seals, an Easy Day is yesterday – 
because they survived it! 
 
MARK YOUR CALENDAR: 
 
June 18 (Thursday) at 5:30 – Theater Night de-briefing at Bill York’s house. Anyone who worked 
on it or attended is invited to come and share your thoughts about Lessons Learned. 
 
June 20, 3:00 – 7:00 p.m. – District Changeover at Camp Hinds. Summer BBQ dinner for only $20 
– bring the whole family (kids under 10 free)! Register on District 7780 website. 
 
July 8 – Lobster Bake – MARK YOUR CALENDARS! 
 
July 9 (Thursday evening) 6-9 – District cruise on Casco Bay on the Bay Mist to kick off Portland 
Club’s centennial celebration. Tickets are $40 each – contact Loretta Rowe (lrowe@maine.rr.com) if 
you’re interested.  
 
August 9 – ROAD RACE Online registration is now open at baystateevents.com 
 
What’s New With Our Members 
 
Happy Birthday, Dan Davidson (June 30)! 
 
Happy Anniversary to Nancy & Scott Irving (also June 30)! 
 



Get well wishes to Edie Davidson and Pam Mutty 
 
Welcome to our newest member Genevieve Valenti! Genevieve is an 
acupuncturist at Cape Chiropractic and Acupuncture and is a resident 
of Saco. Genevieve is originally from the Catskills and moved to Maine 
in March. She is eager to get to know her new community and give 
back through Rotary. 
 
Changeover – It seems like just yesterday we were celebrating the Changing of the Guard at the 
Snow Squall and now here it is time to do it all over again. This year we will celebrate at Jack & 
Shari Roberts’ house in Scarborough. Please bring: 

 A dish to share – this is a potluck. 
 $10 per person – this is an internal fundraiser.  
 A lawn chair 
 Your spouses, kids, grandkids, etc. (It’s Jack’s house so you know there will be lots of 

toys!) 
Dinner will be at 6 but feel free to come anytime after 4 to play with Jack. 
 
 
The Lobsterbake is Coming!!! – Please sign up by emailing Anne Swift-Kayatta 

(aeskay@maine.rr.com) by June 24 with the number of people attending in your party, what 
they would all like to eat (lobster, steak, hamburger, hot dog, veggie burger) and whether you can 
help out or not – see her email (sent by Scott) for specific tasks. 
 
Thank You John and Sue – A huge thank you to the LoBoscos for their hospitality on Saturday 
afternoon – and then again at night – to give us a chance to meet our Bulgarian exchange 
visitors. Even Chubby (the bunny) got to meet them! 

 
 

 
 



More Activities Last Saturday – Family Fun Day lived up to its billing on Saturday – the 
parade, the perfect weather, the great entertainment, and of course to make it really fun – lots of 
fried dough! Initial estimates are that we netted about $1,100 – 1,200. A huge thank you to Frank 
Butterworth for overseeing the entire event for the town, and to Phil Dube for coordinating the 
fried dough sales.  

 

 

 
 

 
We Exceeded Our Goal! – I’ll leave the big reveal until next week’s meeting, but we have 
surpassed our Annual Fund goal of $11,500. Thanks SO MUCH to all who have contributed – 
not to brag or anything but our club is a shining star when it comes to our faithful support of the 
Rotary Foundation year after year – I’m so proud to be a member of this club. Not only did we 
give generously to the Annual Fund, but we also gave $6,821.87 towards the eradication of polio. 
In other good news, our District has also exceeded its goal of $173,179 and as a District we have 
donated $174,677.14 to PolioPlus (including a single $100,000 bequest). 
 
 
Exceeds Expectations or Consistently Meets Expectations or Needs Improvement?  - Former 
State Senator and Turnpike Authority director Peter Mills always meets our high expectations – so 
does that mean he exceeds our expectations or he meets our expectations? Peter spoke to the club 
about his frustrations with the typical performance evaluation forms and the fact that they almost 
always say virtually the same thing, no matter how the employee actually performs. He has 
researched the subject and shared some of the alternative approaches that the Army and New Balance 
have been using, focusing on team efforts rather than individuals. It’s always a pleasure to have Peter 
Mills visit our club and we look forward to his next visit. 
 
Last but not least – How could I not include this picture of Catherine’s daughter Audrey (with Sue 
LoBosco and Chubby)? 
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